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From: Melissa Morelli [mailto:melmorelli3@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 12:49 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Stop the Pipeline 

Ohio Power Board, 
I have gone from confused to concerned to frightened and angry with regards to the proposed Duke 
Pipeline. 1 live near the proposed sites and cannot imagine the impact such a thing could have on 
my property value, my environment and, most importantly, the health of my family. I am adamant 
this project be suspended until fully investigated at which time I'm certain itwil be shutdown. The 
ineptitude and greed of Duke and it's supporters mortifies me. Please, in 2016 we can do better 
than this for our neighborhoods, communities and the people who live there. 

Melissa Morelli 
6243 Kaywood Drive 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45243 
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locument d e l i v e r e d in t h e r e g u l a r coutfle of businesf 
'^??chj3ician . - Date Procssaeds^|^_i_* 

mailto:melmorelli3@yahoo.com
mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov

